August 9, 2018

Mackinnon Johnson

36 Briarwood Crescent
Harrow, Ontario, NOR 1G0
Johns154@uwindsor.ca
(226)345-8243

Town of Kingsville
2021 Division Rd.
Kingsville, Ontario
N9Y 2Y9

Dear Town of Kingsville Council:

My name is Mackinnon Johnson and I am a 2018 recipient of the Town of
Kingsville Civic Award. I was honored to receive this scholarship and am gratefui
for the opportunities it will provide me.

As a high school student in a small town I have always hoped to become an
Architect. Without a doubt, this scholarship will play a key role in achieving my
educational goals. Because of your generosity, the financial burden placed on me
to pursue my education will be reduced. That means I can spend more time on my
studies and extracurricular activities and less time worrying about my finances.
Thank you for your investment in Kingsville District High School and the futures
of students like me.

Sincerely,

Mackinnon Johnson



